
 

 

The Acquisition of Four New Build 4,400 TEUs Vessels 

Regional Container Lines Public Company Limited (the “Company” or “RCL”) is 

pleased to announce that it has entered into a firm order with a reputable shipyard for the 

construction of four new vessels, each with a capacity of 4,400 TEUs. The total investment for 

this order is at a level in excess of USD 220 million, equivalent to approximately THB 7,800 

million based on the current exchange rate. The first vessel is scheduled for the beginning  

of 2027. 

These vessels support RCL’s future business expansion and simultaneously 

modernize the fleet. With the cutting-edge design focused on efficiency and sustainability with 

a remarkable reduction in fuel consumption can be achieved, outperforming others by 30-40%. 

They will be capable to utilize port/shore power, contributing to a reduction in emissions during 

port operations and been designed to support alternative fuels and green power sources in the 

future after modifications. 

This achievement underscores RCL's dedication to not only environmental 

responsibility but also compliance with emerging regulations, marking a positive step towards 

greener maritime shipping practices. RCL upholds its commitment to ensure operational 

efficiency and foster sustained growth, all in the best interest of its stakeholders. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


